TCAPS

Traverse City Area Public Schools
Great Community, Great Schools

Resolution of Recognition and Appreciation

Traverse City Area Public Schools has been fortunate to have a dedicated staff
committed to the mission of the district.

Several members of that staff are now about to embark on new adventures in life away
from Traverse City Area Public Schools.

Members of the Traverse City Area Public Schools Board of Education, wish to extend
our utmost appreciation for the work that these staff members have done to make
education an exciting and joyous experience for the students of our district.

The Board of Education wishes to extend our sincere best wishes for every happiness in
the future to those staff members who will be leaving the district at the end of the school
or prior to the end of the 2024/25 school year.

Traverse City Area Public Schools Board of Education recognizes and appreciates the
service of those employees departing the district (attached) and wishes them well in all
future endeavors, and further, that this resolution of Appreciation and Support be duly
recorded and spread across the minutes of the Traverse City Area Public Schools Board
of Education on this 12" day of the month of May in the year 2025.
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